
25th September 2015 

Absence Phone Line 
To report your child absent please phone the following 24-hour number before 9.30am 01268 244292 

HARVEST FESTIVAL                

DONATIONS 

A huge thank you for your kind   

donations for the Harvest Festival.  

We are still collecting so please feel 

free to bring in any donations on 

Monday and Tuesday next week 

Please respect our neighbours and use the church car park to drop off and collect your child, or walk to school 

MASS DATES FOR HOLY TRINITY - ALL FAMILIES  WELCOME TO COME ALONG! 

Head Teacher’s Notice Board 

 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our Harvest Festival, I am sure that those 

of you who saw it at the Harvest Breakfast will agree, it makes a super display! We will 

be taking it to the centre next week, so there is still time to send something in. 

I would like to thank those pupils who have responded so positively to our zero tolerance of 

behaviour which inhibits learning – there has been a great learning climate through the 

school.  

I was delighted to hear how well the eight pupils who attended mass on Thursday enjoyed 

being there – I am really looking forward to whole school mass led by Year 6 next  

Thursday morning.                                                                              Miss N Watson 

ROYAL MAIL YOUNG LETTER WRITER COMPETITION 

There will be 2 overall winners - £1000 for the school and £1000 vouchers for the winning 

child!  Area winners - £200 for the school and £200 vouchers for the winning child!  Area 

runner up - £40 for the school and £40 vouchers for the winning child! 

Deadline to bring them in to school is Monday 16th November so they can be posted off. 

Winners are announced end of January 2016 Forms were handed out this week - see Mrs 

Spencer if you need another one! 

HARVEST FESTIVAL COFFEE 

MORNING 

All who attended today had a 

fantastic time at our Coffee 

Morning!  Thank you to all staff 

who helped with the morning 

and to the families who came 

and enjoyed drinks and cakes 

and bacon rolls with their     

children!  We raised £200 for 

charity 

WHAT DO YOU KNOW ABOUT KEEPING YOUR CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE?                                  
Technology is constantly changing and developing, which is exciting but it also has it's 

drawbacks. Children are becoming more open to things that could potentially dangerous. It 

is vital that as adults we are aware of what they are doing online. We need to ensure that 

there is an open relationship between children, parents and teachers so that if something is 

bothering them online, they feel they can discuss it with any of the adults around them. 

There are two links below which might be able to help you to keep your children safe 

online. http://www.whoishostingthis.com/resources/e-safety/                                           

http://kidshealth.org/parent/positive/talk/cyberbullying.html                                              

Regards, Mrs Larrett 

http://www.whoishostingthis.com/resources/e-safety/
http://kidshealth.org/parent/positive/talk/cyberbullying.html


ATTENDANCE LEAGUE 
 

This Week 
 

  Class  % Attendance  % Unauthorised Absences 
 
TOP  6  99.6    0.0 
  2 & 3  99.4    0.0 
  8  98.4    0.0 
  7  98.1    0.0 
  1  97.5    0.0 
BOTTOM 4 & 5  96.6    1.3 & 0.0 
       
     Late Marks 
 
LEAST   4 & 8   0      
MOST  1   3       

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

 

Top Attendance Trophy 

 

Class 6 

 

Good Manners Trophy 

 

Peace O 

 

Star 

 

Aleena B, Julia C, Joanna E, Tilly H, Amelia Sc  

Annmaria S, Kevin S 

 

Writer 

 

Earl B, Riya  R, Kevin S, Christian W 

 

Speller 

 

Jessica A, Kayode E 

 

Maths 

 

Esther A, Joanna E, Daphne H, Rafa L, Noah P 

 

Handwriter 

 

Isaiah A, Amy J, Laura J, Princess O 

 

Reader 

 

Mariane A, Daniella G, Sandra S 

DINNER MENU-WEEK 2 
 

MONDAY 
Beef Lasagne, Mixed Veg 

Chocolate & Courgette Muffin 
 

TUESDAY 
Tuna & Sweetcorn Pasta Bake, Peas, Cauliflower 

Fruit Crumble and Custard 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Roast Gammon & Potatoes, Gravy, Cabbage, 

Carrots 
Iced Lemon Sponge 

 
THURSDAY 

Beef Meatloaf, Rice, Sweetcorn, Broccoli 
Fruit Cocktail & Icecream 

 
FRIDAY 

Fish & Chips, Peas 
Jam Tart with Custard 

Top Class Scorer For Each house                                          Week 3                                     25/09/15 

Florence Nightingale Anne Frank 

  Top scorer Points   Top scorer Points 

C1 Joel B 12 C1 Oreoluwa C 12 

C2 Peace O 17 C2 Kevin S 28 

C3 Leonardo D S 16 C3 Sebastian K 17 

C4 Mischa D 19 C4 Levi M 20 

C5 Daniella G 8 C5 Gracie A-R 10 

C6 Emma T 15 C6 Annmaria S 16 

C7 Jesus j 12 C7 Kiera D’M 11 

C8 Victoria O 16 C8 Jason O 12 

Overall total for house 581 Overall total for house 617 
Nelson Mandela Martin Luther King 

  Top scorer Points   Top scorer Points 

C1 Laura J 13 C1 Emma J 13 

C2 Damilola J 17 C2 Princess O  14 

C3 Tania G I 14 C3 Trisha M C 15 

C4 Shanine B 18 C4 Amelia S 19 

C5 Miguel L 7 C5 Ellie-M W 9 

C6 Janyce M 11 C6 Manav S 15 

C7 Earl B 12 C7 Aleena B 10 

C8 Jeffery C 17 C8 Grace M 12 

Overall total for house 565 Overall total for house 535 

CLUBS 

 

Thank you to those who returned forms by the deadlines. Many clubs are now full and cannot 

accept more students. The next chance to join clubs will be January when the new term     

begins. There are still some spaces at both football clubs and tag rugby. 

GYMNASTICS 

There are still a few students to 

audition who were unable to make 

the trials. As soon as this is done, early 

this coming week, letters will be out with 

the results. 

FOOTBALL CLUBS 

 

Please remember your shin 

pads !! 

THE BROMFORDS SCHOOL 

Year 6 Open Evening 1st Oct 2015    

5.30-8.30pm                                       

Daily tours 9am & 10am 

between 21st Sept-23rd Oct 

To book tours ph 471201 

Prospectuses in SAL Office 


